

ST MARY'S BRYANSTON SQUARE School Newsletter

Friday 10th October 2014

Foundation Stage Autumn Walk

Both F1 and F2 have been out for Autumn walks, to look at how things are starting to change and to discover what they can see, smell, hear and feel. They also had fun in the play park! Here are some of the F1 children on their walk:









Parent Governor Election

Thank you to all the parents who voted—we counted 119 ballots altogether, which is a fantastic number and shows how committed St Mary's parents are! There were a lot of votes cast for both candidates, but overall there were more votes for Jill McCullough, who is duly elected as parent governor.

Huge thanks to Charlotte Green for standing and showing her enthusiasm and dedication to the school.



Message From Mrs Leith

'I am holding a Coffee Morning session for parents on Thursday 16 Oct 9-10 am, with Ally Steel from Advice PLUS, a multi-agency drop-in service that brings together a very wide range of agencies and charities, providing a high level of advice and help for Westminster residents.'
All parents welcome!

Coming up:

Parents' Evenings— 20th and 21st October School Individual Photographs—Tuesday 21st October Harvest Festival—Thursday 23rd at 9.15 in Church. We will be collecting for the Paddington Food Bank; please see the flier for what you could bring in on the day if you'd like to contribute. Thanks

End of term—Thursday 23rd at 1.15 (school uniform please)

INSET day—Friday 24th. No school for children.

Monsters Ball

The Friends are looking for 4 more parent volunteers who could help out on the day. It would involve being available between 2.45 and 5, and helping set up and/or clear up the hall, as well as being around while it is happening.

Also, for any bakers out there, would you be able to use your talents to bake goodies for the event? You don't have to make a windmill like Nancy from the Great British Bake Off! Just biscuits or simple cakes (nut-free and gelatine-free please) which you think the children would enjoy. Thank you ©

I hope you have a really great weekend. Best wishes

Ey Nov man

Emily Norman, Headteacher